
THANK YOU! 

Dear ,

The Executive Team would like to congratulate and thank you for 5 years of
service to the . Your commitment to building a stronger and fairer economy
has helped businesses and communities across the State of New Jersey innovate
and prosper. Your hard work and dedication over the years are appreciated by
your colleagues. To recognize and celebrate all that you’ve accomplished, we are
proud to present you with the 5-Year Service Award. 

It is an  tradition to honor our Service Award recipients in the lobby of our
building at our annual Winter Retreat. It’s a time for our  team to
celebrate the accomplishments of their colleagues who they value and respect.
This year, we have adapted the Winter Retreat and award ceremony for our new
remote working environment. We hope you will join us on Friday, December 18th
at Noon over Microsoft Teams to virtually receive recognition for your
remarkable service to our organization. Your families and friends are more than
welcome to attend our virtual event. Thank you for all your hard work!

With Gratitude,

The  Executive Team




